Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

From:

Debbie Charney

Sent:

Wednesday, September 4, 2019 3:12 PM

To:

James Brey - D4

Cc:

Mackenzie Reed-Kadow; Steve Corbeille; Jessie Lillibridge; Kathleen McDaniel; Jane

Rhode; Greg Vadney

Subject:

Part Time RWAM Security Guard backfill on Council Agenda

Attachments:

Security Guards JD 4.2013.pdf

Hi Jim,

We would like to backfill a part time RWAM Security Guard position and would like to get it on the Council agenda for September 16th. We are looking for permission to place the backfill directly on Council Agenda and bypass the oversight committee since the Finance meeting was held already. There is no change to the job description and no movement on the pay grade so it does not have to go to the PC for approval at all. This is a very part time position paying \$8.00/hour. Let me know if this is okay to get a resolution ready and place on Council?

Debbie Charney - Human Resource Generalist City of Manitowoc

Phone: (920) 686-6995

Email: dcharney@manitowoc.org

City Hall - 900 Quay Street - Manitowoc, WI 54220

(920) 686-6999 fax - www.manitowoc.org